
POSTER COMPETITION AND A WORKSHOP ON “WASTE MANAGEMENT” BY CHINTAN, 

NEW DELHI 

 

The Department of Environmental Studies successfully organized a poster competition and 

a workshop on “Waste Management” in association with “Chintan” for our college students 

on 18th September 2019 to raise awareness for waste management in the college campus. 

The event was attended by students of the department. Total 63 students participated in 

the poster competition and 180 students attended the workshop. Winners of the poster 

making competition were awarded with cash prize and certificates. 

 


